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Supervisors , I urge you NOT to approve this funding( item 13-1410 agenda# 4) . There is study in progress 
about the use of the rail bed from Folsom to Shingle Springs. This study has not made any proposals but the 
rail advocates are attempting to undermine this study by asking for a study to fix the rails and even build a 
station. 

Hundreds of residents are waiting for this rail bed to become a bike/pedestrian trail while these few trail 
advocates are proposing to run a train that will serve only a small portion of our residents . 

Don't let these train advocates bypass the current study and to bypass need of the majority to use this trail as a 
community resource . 

John Raslear 

Chair- Four Seasons Civic League 

Chair- Latrobe-White Rock sub committee APAC 

Member- EDH Bike/Pedestrian Safety Committee 
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